
MARATHON MEDICS 

 

   The Biomedical Engineering Society contin-
ued the annual tradition of volunteering at the 
New York City Marathon.  This year the group 
had the exciting pleasure of working at the fin-
ish line.  BMES volunteers were stationed at 
Triage E in Central Park a short distance from 
the NYC Marathon’s finish line. All the runners 
who had to pick up their belongings post finish 
passed BMES and sought their help as needed.  
BMES volunteers guided the marathoners to 
tents for medical care, provided stretching exer-
cises, and congratulated the runners as they 
passed the finish line on November 2, 2008. 

   Of the thirteen volunteers from the Biomedical 
Engineering Society five were freshman, show-
ing great promise for this tradition to continue 
in years to come.  Another five of the volunteers 
were returning from previous years of volunteer-
ing with BMES at the NYC marathon.  To 
show their support of the continued success of 
BMES, two BMES alumni volunteered at the 
marathon as well. 

BMES at the Finish Line of NYC Marathon 

 November 2008  

S T E V E N S  I N S T I T U T E  O F  T E C H N O L O G Y  

Freshman volunteer at NYC Marathon 

NYC Marathoners passing Triage E 


